CITY OF FORT BRAGG

Incorporated August 5, 1889
416 N. Franklin Street

Fort Bragg, CA 95437
Phone: (707) 961-2823

BID OPENING
2021 Water Meter Replacement Project
City Project No. WTR-00020

Bids were opened on January 7, 2022, at 2:00 p.m. by June Lemos, MMC, City Clerk. City staff present
in addition to the City Clerk included: Sandy Arellano, Public Works Project Analyst; Diane O’Connor,
Assistant City Engineer; Alfredo Huerta, Assistant City Engineer.

Five (5) bids were received. Said bids were from:

1. White Hawk Construction Company Bid:  $3,250,243.00
PO Box 181
Palo Cedro, CA 96073

2. Ghilotti Construction Company, Inc. Bid:  $2,711,500.00
246 Ghilotti Avenue
Santa Rosa, CA 95407

3. Coleman Environmental Engineering, Inc. Bid:  $2,534,658.00
PO Box 1020
Upper Lake, CA 95485

4. Fort Bragg Electric, Inc. Bid:  $2,889,299.00
489 S. Harrison Street
Fort Bragg, CA 95437

5. Argonaut Constructors Bid: $2,992,800.00
PO Box 639
Santa Rosa, CA 95402
The bids contained bid security in accordance with the Notice Inviting Bids for this project.
The bids will be reviewed by City Staff and a recommendation will be made to the Fort Bragg City
Council at their regular meeting of January 24, 2022, at 6:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as the matter
may be heard.

Dated: January 7, 2022
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City Glerk

CC: Planholders



